
 

 

 

 

SUNSHINE KIDS MCMURRAY 2025 
 

I think Mother Nature finally decided to let us have some summer style 
weather. It only took her til the end of June/beginning of July to make that 
happen. With the extreme heat and the warnings in place when temps are 
that high, we are limited to taking the children out in the morning only, for 
about 15-20 minutes. 
 
We have some of the most awesome themes coming up during the month 
of July-4th of July/red, white and blue, Beach Week (guaranteed water days 
that week), Wild Wild West week-be on the lookout for Mr. Terrence bringing 
his grill and making burgers and dogs. FUN TIMES THIS MONTH FOR 
SURE!! 
 
On July 29th, we will be having free behavior screenings occurring in our 
preschool classroom if you are interested in having your preschooler (3 
years and older) participate. A permission slip will be sent home closer to 
that date. 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the Mariannas Hoagie 
Fundraiser. We hope you all enjoyed them as much as we did!! 
 
The week of July 21-25 I will be on vacation. Ms. Ashlee and Miss Taylor 
will be here in case anything is needed, as well as Ms. Pam at 84 and Ms. 
Amber at Finleyville will be available. 
 
REMINDER-----SUNSHINE KIDS WILL BE CLOSED ON FRIDAY, JULY 4 TH 



IN HONOR OF INDEPENDENCE DAY!!!! 
 

HAVE A GREAT, FUN AND SAFE MONTH OF JULY!! 


